
Is the proposal reasonable given the stewardship interests in surrounding environment
(e.g. Átl'ḵa7tsem/Howe Sound, or Squamish River)?

If the proposal warrants consideration, sḵwx̱ wú7mesh Úxwumixw has specialists
retained in water treatment, eco-toxicology, and permitting. These professionals are
independent of the proponents or any partisan groups. Technical plans are reviewed to
determine if the details are responsible construction practices. Plans are viewed in the
full context of broader environmental studies and monitoring being done by both
companies. Often this is a broader set of materials than the reports linked to one
specific permit application. 

We provide feedback to the permitting agencies, such as BC Energy Regulator, and meet
with them to discuss expectations. We put necessary trust in other agencies to fulfill
their role.

We are involved in reviewing the monitoring plans and reports that arise from any
major permit, to give confidence that outcomes in the field are what was intended on
paper. 

WOODFIBRE LNG WASTE DISCHARGE
AUTHORIZATION

WOODFIBRE LNG & FORTIS BC
EAGLE MOUNTAIN GAS
PIPELINE PROJECTS
Update from Sḵwx̱ wú7mesh Úxwumixw Rights & Title
and Environmental Working Group
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Sḵwx̱ wú7mesh Úxwumixw takes an interest in any consequential environmental permit being
considered by other regulators for the Woodfibre LNG and FortisBC projects. For Waste Discharge
Authorization proposals, we consider the following when reviewing these applications:

Please be advised that
rolling lane closures  are

expected along
Mamquam Forest

Service Road as part of
road upgrades for Eagle

Mountain Pipeline
construction.

You are invited! Small Focus Group Session #4 (NV)
TOPIC: Camps & Community Safety 
Are you concerned about the safety of our community as result of the projects? Come meet
with Rights & Title staff to learn more about the Woodfibre floatel and FortisBC EGP camp.
We will join together, over a light meal, to share information and answer any questions you
might have. Please RSVP to 778-966-1117 or swiyat@squamish.net. Please note that this
session will be limited to North Shore community members only and next session will be
held in Squamish Valley.  

DATE:     January 17, 2024  
TIME:      5:00 PM - 7:30 PM  

LOCATION:     Eslha7an Room, Chief Joe Mathias               
Centre, 100 Capilano Road, West Vancouver 



WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!

Have you been impacted as a result of the current

construction activities that are taking place? Please

report to: 

 Whitney Joseph, Squamish Nation: 

swiyat@squamish.net or 778-966-1117

FortisBC EGP:

egp@fortisbc.com or 1-855-380-5784

Woodfibre LNG:

info@wlng.ca or 1-888-801-7929
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Ta na wa Yúus ta Stitúyntsam̓  (Rights and Title Department) is pleased to announce  that
we have trained and hired two Lead Monitors and two Indigenous Monitors to monitor
the construction of the FortisBC Eagle Mountain Pipeline (EGP) to transfer natural gas
from north of Coquitlam to Swiy̓ át (the WoodfibreLNG site). 

All of these monitors completed environmental, cultural and archaeological training and
will be on site every day for the next two years to monitor activities, discuss concerns,
and find solutions. 
 
Ta na wa Yúus ta Stitúyntsam̓  is also in the process of on-boarding additional Indigenous
monitors to oversee construction activities at the Woodfibre LNG site.  

Sḵwx̱ wú7mesh Úxwumixw Indigenous Monitors Now On Site! 

CURRENT CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES

Swiy̓ át (WOODFIBRE LNG)
Grading 
Exploratory excavations; removing any remaining building
debris and obtructions from demo of old buildings in
preparation for soil improvements
Shoreline reconfiguration
Tree falling 
Equipment mobilization
Pile driving

FORTIS BC EAGLE MOUNTAIN PIPELINE
Forest service road upgrades (including grading and culvert installations) 
Hydrovac to locate utilities
Road upgrades 
Preparing the tunnel portal sites in anticipation of tunnel boring machines
launching in the new year

With both projects in the construction phase you may observe more activity downtown and at
Swiy̓ át. 

mailto:egp@fortisbc.com

